NSW Department of Education - School Infrastructure

Works notification

March 2021

Dear community member,

The Department of Education Compliance & Safety team is conducting state-wide inspections as part of the Asbestos Resurvey Program. Round 2 of this program is scheduled for January, February and March 2021 and involves a total of 374 schools across NSW.

This is a proactive inspection program to verify the presence and condition of asbestos containing material on school sites and update the Asbestos Register accordingly.

Prensa Pty Ltd have been engaged by School Infrastructure NSW to perform these routine inspections.

During this time you may see Prensa contractors at your local school wearing protective clothing such as high visibility vests, coveralls, gloves and footwear which are a regulatory requirement. The health, safety, and well-being of the school and the local community is our highest priority. Please be assured these inspections will not pose a risk to the local community.

The community will be notified if an area requires attention or remediation.

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.

For more information contact:

School Infrastructure NSW Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 1300 482 651

www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

